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Comments: Thanks for the opportunity to comment. I would like to speak generally for the preservation of

designated roadless areas on the forest, and improvements in trails and trail signage to promote non motorized

backcountry use. I am particularly concerned with the Kelly Creek Great Burn area. I have hiked extensively in

the great Burn, and also I'm the Mallard Larkins vicinity and Little North Fork. 

 

Preservation of these roadless areas promotes good water quality, wildlife habitat, and fisheries, and provides

world class backcountry opportunities. 

 

Thank you


